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On 2 November 2017, the Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan Hearing Panel (the Panel) 
received a request from Federated Farmers of New Zealand for an extension to the timeframe for 
providing evidence for Topic 3. The Panel’s First and Second Minutes set the deadline at 6 November 
2017. 
  
Federated Farmers of New Zealand has sought a three day extension to 5pm, Thursday 9 November.  
 
The Regional Policy Manager’s reasons for requesting the extension were stated as being the recent 
resignation of their Marlborough Policy Advisor who had been dealing with the MEP hearing process 
for Federated Farmers of New Zealand, coupled with illness. 
 
The Panel considered the request to be reasonable and therefore granted it. 
 
Dated 3 November 2017  
 

 

Councillor Trevor Hook 

Chair of the MEP Hearing Panel 

 


